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Continuity of Learning:  ​There are a variety of challenges we are facing now that virtual 
teaching/learning has become our sole avenue to work with students.  I’m pleased to report that 
our teaching staff, paraprofessionals, administrative assistant, custodians, and Taher Staff have 
all been very flexible and willing to work with one another to help reach all of our students during 
this time.  
Knowing that many of our families struggle with limited access to the internet, our teachers have 
been focused on identifying ways that we can continue to reach every student in our district. 
Here are a few of the things we have been implementing: 

● Eliminating hard due dates 
● Prioritizing learning targets  
● Providing guidance for students to help them self-pace and monitor progress 
● Recording lessons so they can be accessed at times more convenient for students 
● Phone conferencing 
● Emailed instructions that don’t include attachments 
● Promoting Enrichment activities in each subject area 
● Creating a consistent and organized way for students to find information and access 

lessons 
● TMS Continuity of Learning Resource page 

 
2020-2021 Registration and Course Selection: ​ Mrs. Huseby has put together a digital 
version of our registration/class selection forms.  These have gone out to all of our families 
including our incoming 5th grade students.  Hard copies will be mailed to the families that need 
a print version. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NuRgjt_XU6E39EedYAfEY8xMdI7uCGQS-MQHxd_EjBE/edit

